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I would like to speak to the Urgency Housing on the agenda for tomorrow, December 2,. 

I addressed the board a year ago & pleaded for relief housing for the less fortunate. I 
have always had a cooperation with county staff on issues trying to make people's 
life better, but this item's completion has been even a surprise to me. As bureaucracy goes, 
a year is a remarkable time frame. 

I appreciate the relationship with staff & the citizens & I am so proud of this coming to 
fruition, a true ' Government for the People by the People. 

This ordinance is even more needed now than a year ago. The ways it will help people 
is too numerous to list, you all know of many individual situations. 

I look forward to a favorable vote & I thank you & staff for your concerted efforts. 

Thanking you in advance, I remain, 

Sincerely yours, Bonnie & Traci Mclane 

Tue, Dec 1, 2020 at 3:07 PM 
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